
From: Charlie Clark <cclark@hiltonheadisland.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov 
Date: 5/7/2013 11:54:40 AM

Subject: hilton head named #1 Beach Town in America

Katherine and Rob -  Not certain who handles Gov. Haley's social media, but wanted you both to be award of the 
accolade just awarded by Parents magazine as the #1 Beach Town in America. Front page above the fold in today's 
Island Packet. I've also let PRT know. Good stuff.

Hope you both are well!

http://www.parents.com/fun/vacation/10-best-beach-towns/

Charlie Clark
Vice President of Communications
Hilton Head Island-Bluffton Chamber of Commerce 
P.O. Box 5647
Hilton Head Island, SC 29938
843-341-8378
cclark@hiltonheadisland.org
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